Dear colleague,

the University of Pisa has been asked by QS – the independent agency issuing the QS World University Ranking – to provide a list of academics who would like to be responsive to an invitation to complete the annual online QS Academic Reputation Survey. If you accept to be one of those panelists, you may be asked to express your opinion on the reputation of the academic institutions you have visited or you know thanks to contact with colleagues working there. Among these institutions there is the University of Pisa, and we count on your impartial judgement to know its reputation in the world and to learn how to improve it.

In case you do not wish to be included in this list, please inform us by answering this email.

Yours sincerely

Alessandra Guidi

Vice-rector for internationalisation

Marco Guidi

Delegate of the rector for the promotion of internationalisation

